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HCR 194  REQUESTING THE DEPARTMENT OF LAND AND NATURAL RESOURCES  
 TO CONVENE A TASK FORCE TO STUDY THE POSSIBILITY OF FUTURE  
 DEVELOPMENTS FOR THE WAIKIKI NATATORIUM SITE     
 
Aloha, Chairs Chang and Brower, Vice Chairs Har and Tokioka and Members of the 

Committees, thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony in support for House Concurrent 

Resolution 194.  This measure will convene a task force to consider various uses of the Waikiki 

Natatorium War Memorial (Natatorium), and report its findings and recommendations to the 

Legislature.   The University of Hawai‘i stands ready to assist as a member of the task force. 

 


